PHOMNE MO, : st 221 5132

August 15, 1992
To the Elders and Co-workers in Metro Toronto
Dear Brothers:

I received your letter dated August 1B, 1982. Thank you for your
invitation of supper and Fellowshlp., Unfortunately, I wlll not be
avallable that evening as I already have plans which were made
prior to receliving your letter. [ will, however, be avallable Fgr
Fellowship on the morning of Thursday, August 0. If thlis time 1is
not sultable for you brothers, then we can arrange s meeting for
Saptember 4 or 5, when I have returned from Brazlil. We could
arrange &8 meeting time by telaphone once ! have arrived in Toronto,
Arcangemants for picking us up at the airport have already bemn

made; thank you for your aoffer.

Your brother in Christ,
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T.K. Chia



